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Ordinance 769 was passed last month which established maximum charged rates at the 
Park for various functions.  The ordinance also requires that the council adopt annually 
what the actual charges will be for functions.  The park board has provided those fees to 
the council for adoption; due to upcoming events the park board has created two new 
line items underneath commercial vending space which are lower than possible 
maximum fees.  The park board is asking that you approve those fees for the upcoming 
events.   
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